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To solve the problem of manual operation of grounding switches in
high-voltage switchgear, which is time-consuming, labor-intensive, and
has low reliability, and to avoid the occurrence of electric shock
accidents during on-site operation, an intelligent control grounding
knife switch system has been invented, which is applied to the complete
set of high-voltage switch equipment in power transmission and
transmission systems.

1.  Project background



2.  Introduction of invention
The present invention adopts an intelligent controller for the opening
and closing system of the grounding knife switch, which is driven by a
motor. The intelligent controller automatically determines the start and
stop of the control switch and automatically returns faults; The
intelligent controller simultaneously controls the input and output of
the circuit breaker chassis handcart, collects information on the
working conditions of the switchgear, and analyzes and processes it in
real-time.



3.  Product structure



Product physical image Earthing knife switch opening and closing device



4. Patent certificate



5.  advantage of product

(1) The present invention enhances the intelligent control level of
high-voltage switchgear by adding the function of intelligent control
switch opening and closing operations to traditional high-voltage
switchgear.

(2) Realize remote intelligent control, avoid the occurrence of
electric shock accidents during manual on-site operations, and ensure
power supply safety.

(3) The present invention promotes the development of
intelligence and information technology in power transmission and
transmission systems, is conducive to the industrialization of high-
tech, increases the technological added value of traditional products,
and improves competitiveness.



With the continuous upgrading of power grid intelligence, there is an
urgent need for electric operation and automated remote control of
power supply and distribution equipment. The present invention has a
simple structure, convenient maintenance, strong adaptability, high
degree of automation, and high working reliability, providing a
preferred equipment for intelligent power grids, effectively improving
power supply safety and reliability, and has great prospects for
promotion.

6. Development Prospects



Thank you to all the judges!

Welcome to China for guidance!
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